

                                                                                                                              1-23-2011

Dear Mr. Asner, 
My name is Tylan Peterson. My mother is married to Rev. John G Simmons. I was introduced to you at a benefit dinner for L. A. Family Housing. I am contacting you for advice on how to promote my Ozone Restoration Project. I have created a system to restore the planets ozone layer. The ozone layer absorbs the suns heat energy before it reaches the planets surface.  By replenishing the ozone layer (the one we destroyed using fluorocarbon, Freon 12) we can slow global warming. Replenishing the ozone layer will give us time to solve the global warming problems that confront us now. I have sent a proposal to CBS 60 Minutes, to do a story about global warming and to include my Ozone Restoration Program in the story. I have also sent a copy to the White House in hope of having a meeting with the President and to Al Gore and received thank letters from both. Mr. Asner, what I was hoping you might do for me, is if you new someone at CBS 60 minutes, that could take a second look at my story about global warming and send an e-mail to say they looked at it. I would be eternally grateful, meaning if you were to need a ride to the store, perhaps your garage cleaned, paint the house or anything, just let me know. I would appreciate any help you can offer. Mom and John are fine, but are getting on in the years and send their best. In this envelope will be a copy of the proposal I sent to CBS 60 Minutes and facts about the ozone layer a receipt of the mailing that was used to send that proposal to CBS 60 Minutes. Mr. Asner I hope there is something you can do to promote this project.
Sincerely, Tylan Peterson
149 Spanish moss place Camarillo Calif. 93010 
Phone # 805-484-4925 E-MAIL tyzone@roadrunner.com

